

Debra A. Ostrowski Principal

Mt. Pleasant Middle School 11 Broadlawn Drive Livingston, New Jersey 07039 Telephone: (973) 535-8000 ext. 8075 Fax: (973) 535-8742

E-mail: dostrowski@livingston.org Website: www.livingston.org/mtpleasantmiddle

pril 6 2016

April 6, 2016

Dear Fifth Grade Students and Parents/Guardians:

This is your first official correspondence regarding your transition from elementary school to Mount Pleasant Middle School. The first step in your transition is to select your World Language class and any Music Ensembles for next year. Enrollment in any Music Ensemble or participation in GT Art will assist the administration in determining the appropriate cycle placement for your child (Art or General Music). Please complete the attached course enrollment form and return it to your elementary school by Wednesday, April 13, 2016.

If you have any questions regarding course selection for Music Ensembles or participation in GT Art, please contact Mr. Robert Wirth, K-12 Visual and Performing Arts Supervisor, at (973) 535-8000 ext. 8116. Should you have any questions regarding course selection for World Language, please contact Mrs. Carmen Michael, K-12 World Language Supervisor, at (973) 535-8000 ext. 8056. For general questions regarding scheduling, please contact our school counselors, Mrs. Wendy Walter at (973) 535-8000 ext. 8077 or Mrs. Jessica Dudek at ext. 5719. A packet containing information/forms regarding student health will be sent to you under separate cover prior to the end of the school year.

Listed below are dates of transition meetings for parents:

• June 2, 2016, 7:30 pm, MPM Auditorium

• June 15, 2016, 7:30 pm, MPM Media Center

5th to 6th Grade Parent Orientation 5th to 6th Grade Special Education Transition Meeting

I look forward to working with you during this transition period as well as next year. Throughout the history of Mount Pleasant Middle School, Home of the Pumas, parents and students have expressed their satisfaction regarding their positive experiences with the sixth grade school.

With Puma Pride,

Debra A. Ostrowski, Principal

Livingston Public Schools: Empowering all to learn, create, contribute and grow.